7, Torriano Cottages,
London,
NWSE 2.TA.

21%, February 2015

London Borough of Camden
Development Control Planning Services
Town Hall Extension

Argyle Street
LONDON
WCIH 8ND

Application Number: 2015/0471/P,

Dear Sir,

We suggest that the above planning application is overdevelopment of this site. The
proposed building would have a negative impact on the neighbouring properties, Davis
Cottage in particular, yet reducing the availability of family sized accommodation in the area.

The additional stories and balconies all look directly over the neighbouring homes
causing overshadowing, lack of privacy and noise, particularly for Davis Cottage and 31
Torriano Cottages.

The addition of extra single person living accommodation would also have further impact
on the parking problem within this area.

We would request the planning officers reject these plans.

Yours sincerelv

fanet and Giles Taylor




